
Newsletter No.2 

December 2020 
What a year!! It certainly has been one for the history books.  

So we didn’t quite get to our 4 newsletters this year—but we did 

finally open up the Heritage Centre!  

Saturday 23rd September was a beautiful sunny day, and our 

grand celebrations went off without a hitch, as both The Manawaru 

Heritage Centre and Community View finally opened to the public. 

We are now open Wednesday to Sunday, 10am to 2pm, and so far 

we have had a brilliant reception. 

But now its up to our community—we are looking for anyone who 

would like to volunteer their time at the centre, either opening up 

for a rostered day or helping with displays and upkeep.  Contact 

Vicky if you think you can help—or come to our coffee mornings —

see below!! 

George Armstrong, our Chair, has also published a new book—’The 

Bridge of Unity’—chronicling some of Manawaru’s history and is 

being sold at the centre for $20.  This is a limited publication so get 

in quick!! 

We hope you all have a restful summer and a Merry Christmas!! 

Vicky 

Manawaru Heritage Centre Manager 

 

Become a friend of the  

Manawaru Heritage      
Centre: 

Being a friend includes: 

• Membership of the Manawaru 

Historical Society 

• Four newsletters a year 

• Invitations to upcoming events 

 

Annual—$20 

Lifetime—$500 

 

Just contact the Heritage Centre  

 If you would like to get 

more involved —volunteer 

some time or get involved 

with the displays drop in 

at our:- 

Manawaru Heritage 

Centre  

Coffee Mornings 

Every 1st Wednesday of 

the month from February 

2021 at 10am 

 

Vicky Kelly 

Centre Manager  

manawaruheritage@gmail.com  

or on  

021 048 3593 

www.manawaruheritage.org 

Follow us on:  

Grand Opening    

September 23rd 2020 


